
 

 

 

Information for Candidates 

Summer 2025 - Results 

 

Results 

Results will be issued on results days in August as follows: 

 

Date Qualification type 

Thursday 14 August GCE (AS, A Levels) and other Level 3 qualifications 

Thursday 21 August GCSE and other Level 1/2 qualifications 

 

Arrangements for Results Days 

Candidates will be able to collect their results from the main hall between 9am and 11am.  A-

Level candidates may collect their results on Thursday 14 August and GCSE candidates may 

collect theirs on Thursday 21 August.  Various teachers will be available in school on results day 

to answer any questions you may have about your results. 

If you are unable to collect your results, you may ask someone to collect them for you, but you 

must email Miss Casey (kcasey@congletonhigh.com) in advance, via your school email address, 

to confirm the name of the person.  Proof of identity must be shown by the nominated person on 

results day. 

 

Post-Results Services 

If you have concerns about your results, there are several post-results services available.  

Information on the process can be found on our website.  Please speak to the members of staff 

available on results day for advice before you proceed.  You will need to contact the exams 

team to process post-results services. 

 

Certificates 

Certificates will arrive in school from the awarding organisations in due course and they will be 

issued to you at or following awards events, details of which will be provided as soon as possible. 
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